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Friday 1st June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents       
 
We are currently reviewing and writing our new School Development Plan for 2018 - 2021. At this stage it is 
important to get parents’ and pupils’ views and feedback to inform our future planning. We welcome and 
value your input and any suggestions you may have to further develop Ballylifford Primary School. 
 
The parents’ questionnaires consist of multiple choice questions and you can also add your own comments if 
you wish.  
Only children in P3 – P7 are asked to complete the online questionnaires. Whilst explaining the questions and 
encouraging your child/children, please allow the children to express their own individual views and feedback. 
 
The questionnaires are computerised and you can access them on our school website (www.ballyliffordps.com) 
by clicking on the SURVEYS tab on the website homepage. You will then be directed to a parent questionnaire 
and pupil questionnaire where you will be asked to enter a password which you will have received from the 
school in the form of a text message sent on Tuesday 5th June 2018. 
 
If you experience any difficulties or may need assistance and access to a computer, please contact the school. 
 
It is important that all parents and pupils complete the questionnaires. Your support in completing them will 
be greatly appreciated. The deadline for completion is Monday 25th June. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

________________________________ 
 
Mr Ciaran McElroy 
Principal 
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